
THE UNIVERSITY OF WESTERN ONTARIO

LONDON, CANADA

17th March, 1928.

General Sir Arthur IV. Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.3., 
Principal McGill University,

Montreal, P. Q.

Dear Sir Arthur:

On the 16th April the Board of Governors 
is giving a complimentary dinner to between three hundred and 
fifty and four hundred selected guests. This dinner will onen 
the intensive portion of the University Endowment Campaign. It 
will be held in the Hotel London. The Campaign workers and mem­
bers of Committees in the City of London and representatives from 
municipal bodies of Western Ontario are expected to be present.

It is the unanimous 'wish of the members of 
the Board that you should be present on this occasion and deliver 
a short address. We appreciate the interest that you Save taken 
in the University and we hope that it may be convenient for you to 
accept this invitation.

Yours very truly,

Arthur T. Little,

Chairman Board of Governors.
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